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This development would mean the loss of mature trees and green space. These natural
elements are not just aesthetic but essential for wildlife, air quality, and reducing the
urban heat effect.

5. Pressure on Public Services
Local schools, health clinics, and community amenities are already stretched thin.
Adding this many new residents will further overwhelm these vital services, resulting in
longer wait times and reduced accessibility for current families.

6. Privacy and Security Concerns
High-rise buildings will overlook private homes and yards, raising privacy issues. An
increase in population density also brings concerns around neighborhood safety and the
effectiveness of existing watch efforts.

I recognize the need for new housing in our growing city. However, I firmly believe this
specific development is not the right fit for our community. It is disproportionate, disruptive,
and ultimately detrimental to the quality of life in Pine Valley Estates.

I respectfully request that this objection be formally recorded and that I be notified of all
future meetings and decisions related to this application. I urge the City to reject this proposal
and instead pursue development that is respectful of our existing community and sustainable
in scale.

Sincerely,

 
Angelo Konstantas

 Ballantyne Blvd, Woodbridge, ON L4L 0E8




